

Peak District Local Access Forum

On: Thursday 19 September 2019

At: Aldern House, Board room

Agenda

Start: 10.00 am

| | | |
|----|--|--|
| 1 | Apologies | |
| 2 | Minutes from the last meeting, 6 June 2019 | |
| 3 | Matters Arising <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Mend our Mountains Projects | Mike Rhodes |
| 4 | Appointment of Chair & Vice Chair | Mike Rhodes |
| 5 | Presentation on Outdoor Swimming | |
| 6 | Mountain biking in the Upper Derwent - presentation | |
| 7 | Explorer Bus Service | David Marsden |
| 8 | Derbyshire CC Report | Gill Milward |
| 9 | Access Updates including Reviews of Directions | Sue Smith |
| 10 | Green Lanes update | Sue Smith |
| 11 | National Park Management Plan and Advisory Group <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Countryside Code Workshop 11th July and Follow Up (Roly Smith)• Climate Change Workshop in Buxton on 15th October (Geoff Nickolds) | John Thompson |
| 12 | Members' feedback <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Meeting with Staffordshire and Wolverhampton LAF representatives on 16th August | Charlotte Gilbert, John Thompson, Ally Turner |
| 13 | Any Other Business | |
| 14 | Date and venue of next meeting | |
| 15 | Aldern House on 5th December | |

*Background papers available

